Jeff Watson

From: Christina Wollman

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 11:23 AM
To: Jeff Watson; Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Wenger Short Plat SP-07-07
Attachments: Request for More Information 1-15-14.pdf
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I met with Marc Kirkpatrick and Mark Wenger this morning to discuss the next steps for the short plat. The project
currently has a tabled road variance waiting for additional information. They plan to submit additional information for
the variance for inclusion on the October 21 meeting.

| also explained that this project will not be able to go on indefinitely and there will be a deadline for the submission of
information necessary to reach preliminary approval. | suggest that we give them until Oct 30" to submit the additional
information for the variance, at a minimum.

If they are successful at receiving the variance, | will need to see a revised plat prior to preliminary approval that
contains all of the info requested in the attached document.

Christina Wollwan, ACP CFIl

[p] 509.962.7051 | [f] 509.962.7663
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